| am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. My parents and | have
been residents since 1978. My husband and | are Parkrose High School alumni and |
purchased a home in the neighborhood in 2007.

| am among those residents who are requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-3
zoned land in the Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family
residential, and the proposed Mixed Employment areas (Change Numbers 287, 288,
289 located at the SE corner of NE 122nd and Shaver and 290, located at the SW
corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-

family. Also, | support the City's similar change #688 along NE 148th Avenue north of |-
84.

We want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood.

Thank you,

Sharon Chin, Ryan Porter (children: Stella Porter (2 years old) and Levi Porter (10
months old)

14316 NE Siskiyou Court

Portland, OR 97230

Sharon Chin <sharonchin888@yahoo.com>



